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I sincerely hope that you are recovering and feeling better after your recent diagnosis of COVID-19. As you may know, there is some evidence that plasma obtained from recovered patients such as yourself may help when given to another seriously ill patient suffering from the same condition. Health care facilities in the Dayton region are hoping to build a supply of this plasma from individuals who have recovered from this infection. 
Enclosed you will find a screening questionnaire created by Community Blood Center to determine if you meet criteria to be a plasma donor.  If you answer yes to any of the questions, unfortunately, you will not be able to donate.  However, if all answers are no and you are interested in pursuing plasma donation you can call our referral line at   (937)-762-5839. Please leave a message with your name and date of birth and we will refer your information to Community Blood Center in Dayton.  Community Blood Center will contact you to schedule a time and date that is convenient for you to complete the donation process. 
This process is completely voluntary and confidential.
We at Kettering Health Network continue to wish you well-being and safety. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Weinstein, MD 
Medical Director, Infection Control and Prevention
Kettering Health Network

